
 

 
 

 

We are delighted that you are here to worship with us today.  
Miss a service, want to watch a sermon again? Our services are broadcasted 

live on our YouTube Channel (Sibley First Reformed Church).  

 

 

Prelude - Mim Ernst 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call To Worship--Joyful Voices Choir 
Song: “Rejoice Ye Pure in Heart” #111 

Song: “You Are My King” newsboys 
Prayer of Confession / Words of Assurance 

Response: “Gloria Patri” #620 
**Children and Worship Dismissed** 

Scripture: Mark 1:9-13 
Message: Enter The Wilderness 

Prayer Concerns 
Congregational Prayer--Josh Lucas  

Song: “Amazing Grace” #299 
Benediction 

Closing: “Praise God From Whom all Blessings Flow” 



 

 

Sunday, February 19: 
• 9:00 am: Praise and Worship Service. This morning Pastor Troy will share 

his message, “Enter the Wilderness” based on Mark 1:9-13. We thank the 
Joyful Voices Choir for their ministry of music this morning. 

• 10:10 am: Coffee Fellowship 
• 10:10 am: Sunday School  
• 6:30pm: Fellowship Bible Studies 
Monday, February 20: 
• 9:30 am Faith Bible Study will meet  

(Phyllis will lead lesson 9 and Jane will serve as hostess) 
• 3:00 pm Patience Bible Study will meet  

(Barb will lead lesson 4 and Kathy will serve as hostess) 
Tuesday, February 21: 
• 8:30 am: Quilters will meet in the Fireside Room 
Wednesday, February 22: 
• Bible Classes and Youth Groups 
 6:30 pm: Bible Classes for 1st-5th Grades 
 6:30 pm: Middle School Remnant will meet in the Youth Room 
 7:30 pm: High School Remnant will meet in the Youth Room 
 7:30 pm: Joyful Voices Choir tonight 
Sunday, February 26: 
• 9:00 am: Praise and Worship Service. This morning Pastor Troy will share 

his message, “A Table in the Wilderness for Jesus” based on Matthew 4. 
10:10 am: Coffee Fellowship 

• 10:10 am: Sunday School  
• 6:30pm: Fellowship Bible Studies 
 
 
  

 

March: FRC is in charge of BINGO at Country View Manor at 2:15 on Fridays. 
 Please sign up on the information center to lend a hand. 
March 5: Communion Sunday 
March 9: The Secretary’s office will be closed. 
March 12: Children’s Choir will provide Special Music 
March 13: 6:00 pm Elder / Deacon Meetings 
 7:00 pm Full Consistory will Meeting 

 
 

FRC is in charge of BINGO at Country View Manor for the 
Fridays in March beginning at 2:15pm. If you can lend a 
hand with this outreach opportunity please sign up on the 
Information Center today!!.  
 

We are in need of more volunteers to transport Marlys Pietz to 
dialysis in Worthington three times a week. Many of the same vol-
unteers have been doing it and we would like to add a few more 
names to the list of available drivers. Please sign up on the sheet 
on the information center if you would be willing to lend a hand. 

 
Cursillo is coming soon!! Mark your calendars for Cursillo, a spiritual renewal 
program designed to help people go deeper in living out God's grace. The three-
day weekend retreat is often described as an encounter with Christ. Men’s 
weekend is February 23-26 followed by the women’s weekend, March 2-5. If 
you are interested in going for the first time or if you have gone before and 
would like to work at these events, please contact Clayton and Jodi Wagenaar if 
you have any questions or would like more information. 

 

Vacation Bible School will be held from 
Sunday, June 4th-Wedenesday, June 7. 

Details and Registration will be out soon!!! 
 

Summer Camp 2023 registration is now open! Register be-
fore April 15 to get the early bird discount. FRC will pay 1/2 
the cost of registration for attendees. Canteen Cards etc are 
the parent’s responsibility. If you would like to attend camp 
but cost are an issue, please contact the office for information 
on  scholarship opportunities.  

 

Book of the Week: 

The Baxters 
by Karen Kingsbury 



 

 

Tri-State Teens Encounter Christ (TEC) is happening March 17-19 at FRC Rock 
Rapids. Please see the Information Center for more information. 
 
The Career Fair is back! There will be a career fair at the S-O HS Gym on Thurs-
day, April 20 from 2-4 pm.  The career fair is open to any businesses that are 
offering full-tme, part-time, or seasonal jobs. This is a great way for students 9-
12 grade to see what career and job choices are offered in Osceola County! To 
register your business please contact the Sibley Chamber 754-3212. 
 

 
 

 

Scripture: Mark 1:9-13 
Message: Enter The Wilderness 



 

 

 

 
 

If you have a pastoral need, please contact Pastor Troy Van Beek or 
your District Elder or Deacon. You may also contact the church 
office   or Jamie’s cell if you would like a prayer chain started.   
Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC 
permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like included, 
please contact the office.  
 
Pray For: 
• Those in assisted living: Trudy Dykstra, Larry and Alfreda Verdoorn, Ethel 

Jurgens, Margaret Calsbeek, and Geneva Wissink  
• Our nursing home residents: Donna Sterler and Marlys Brink 
• Our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-

Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim TenClay, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es 

• All those who have lost loved ones. 
• Our Church as we seek God’s will with our future decisions 
• Our Country and its Leaders. 

 

Pray For: 
• All those who have had illnesses and surgeries and/or deal with health 

issues.  
• Renae Groen who is experiencing intense hip pain. She is scheduled to 

undergo hip surgery on March 16, however until that time she is having to 
deal with increasing pain. Please pray that she may find some relief from 
this pain soon. 

 
 

 

Thank you to the friends at the Wednesday night Bible Classes for the Valen-
tines gift. It was a very nice surprise to find on my shelf outside my door at 
Heartwood Heights. 

~~Trudy Dykstra 
 
Thank you to the Wednesday Night Bible Class for remembering me on Val-
entines Day. It was special and awesome. Love you all for thinking of me. 

~~Janelle Van Drunen 

 
 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

 
Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  

sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 
712-754-2783 

Hours: Mon & Thurs.  8am –2 pm 
 

***Announcements are due by Wed. noon.  
***Bulletins are available by the sanctuary doors 

no earlier than Thursday at 2:00pm 

Offerings taken on February 12: General-$7184; Benevolent-$165; Building-
$0; Remnant Youth Groups-$390;  
Special Offering for February is HS and MS Remnant Youth Groups 
Attendance Last Sunday: 197 

 This Week: February 19 Next Week: February 26 

Greeters: E: LaVon Dykstra 
C:  Ron and Nancy Dykstra 
W: Scott and Marlys Dykstra 

E: Luella Eggink 
C:  Jon and Amy Elser/family 
W: Anita Ernst 

Nursery: Maureen and Amelia Hoekstra Sarah and Brynna Loerts 

C&W Leader Leader: Deb Kosters Leader: Deb Kosters 

Library: Jan Juffer Jeannette Juffer 

Coffee: Duane and Pam Vande Hoef Curt & Peg Van Kley 

 

Pastor Troy Van Beek  
Transitional Pastor 

revtvanbeek@gmail.com 
 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com   

Faith In Action for February 
Random Acts of Kindness 


